
THANK YOU!

 The Gathering was a wonderful event and it was fun to see the children
and families enjoying time together. We had many outstanding
volunteers from the school and parish and I thank you all for your time
and efforts. Thank you also to the donors and attendees for helping to
make the event a success. We are blessed! 

Continued on following page...

The Bulldog Bugle 

Upcoming Events

St. Bartholomew Catholic School
September 20th, 2024

Upcoming Events
Wednesday & Thursday, October 2nd-3rd - Class & Individual Picture Day
Friday, October 4th - Blessing of the Pets @ 9:00 am & SPIRIT WEAR!
October 16th - 18th - NO SCHOOL for MEA



SCHOOL ADVISORY COMMITTEE
   Our School Advisory Committee (SAC) will be holding the first meeting on October
1, 2024. We are blessed to have Mr. Truso, Mr. Stofen, Mrs. Bormann and Mr. Sanchez
serving on the SAC. There will be an additional member from the Pastoral Parish
Commission also serving on SAC and that person will be announced once the
committee assignments are completed. 

  I have submitted a draft of the SAC Bylaws to Father Klockeman and Lynn Arnal
(Parish Business Administrator) to seek approval from the Pastoral Parish
Commission. Once they are approved, they will be shared with stakeholders and
posted on our website along with meeting dates, agendas and minutes.  

IF THE DOORS ARE CLOSED
   A quick reminder that doors in the morning close at 8:30 a.m. All students should be
in the building by that time. Once the doors are closed, please bring your children to
the office and sign them in to school. Thank you.

MAP TESTING BEGINS
   The NWEA MAP tests (standardized tests) will begin on Monday and run throughout
the week. Please help your child get a good night's sleep, eat a healthy breakfast,
bring a healthy snack and water bottle throughout the week.  The individual teachers
can provide you with specifics to the dates and times of their tests, but most will do
them in the morning when the students are fresh. 

   Results will be shared with parents once the testing is completed. Teachers and I will
go through the data and set goals for the students based on their individual needs. I
am looking forward to seeing the data and sharing some insights with the
stakeholders.  

   As always, thank you for your prayers and support for St. Bart's. 
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Photo Corner

All K-5 children
completed a
successful Bus Safety
seminar last week!
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OCTOBER HOT LUNCH
Signups Due Monday, September 23rd

ORDER HERE! 
NEW - option to order milk for your cold lunch students!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPzV_855R32KWAlFdhYn17kDD8iwLQIFfii90YdO8LxleucA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPzV_855R32KWAlFdhYn17kDD8iwLQIFfii90YdO8LxleucA/viewform
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https://secure.youthenrichmentleague.com/newindex/

